
Are you interested in computer science 
but not sure what it’s all about?

Become a BridgeUP STEM Scholar

Join a community of people interested in 
computing in a paid, year-long learning 
opportunity on Georgia Tech’s campus. 

Funding for the BridgeUP STEM program is provided by a 
generous grant from the Helen Gurley Brown Foundation to the 
National Center for Women & Information Technology (NCWIT). 

BridgeUP STEM Program:
• Summer Coding Class meets June 5th-30th 

2023 from 9am to 3pm daily* on Georgia 
Tech’s campus.
• Academic Year CS Research Class meets 

September 2023 to April 2024. Tuesday 
evening sessions are held 5-7:30pm on 
campus and Sunday afternoon sessions 
from 2-4:30pm meet virtually.

Develop computing skills, build confidence, and learn 
about college and career opportunities in computing 
through a year-long program at Georgia Tech.

$1,000 stipend plus MARTA or parking passes are 
provided to BridgeUP STEM Scholars.

Application Deadline: April 16th, 2023

Open to high school students currently in grades 9 
through 11 who identify as girls or non-binary. 
Use this QR code to find out more and apply!

https://bit.ly/BridgeUP_STEM


